Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 8:29 AM

To: ‘crosepacoordinator@ecy.wa.gov'; RichElliott; Holly Erdman; Taylor Gustafson; Mark
Cook; Jen Nelson

Cc: 'Paul Tappel’; 'Mitch Williams'

Subject: Notice of Decision SD-18-00001

Attachments: SD-18-00001 Williams DNS.PDF; SD-18-00001 Williams FINDINGS OF FACT, DECISION,

AND CONDTIONS.PDF; SD-18-00001 Williams NOD Memo.pdf

Good Morning,

Please see the attached notice and decision documents for the Williams bridge Shoreline Substantial Development
permit.

Thank you!

Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co . kittitas.wa.us




